[Department letterhead]
Date:

U.S. Customs and Border Protection official

Department of State consular visa processing officer

RE: H-1 employment of [name of scholar]

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is submitted to confirm the employment status of the above-named scholar.
The [MU academic unit] at the University of Missouri in Columbia is currently employing [name of scholar] in the full-time position of [job title]. This is the same position as described in the H petition that was approved by the USCIS California Service Center. [Name of scholar] is in good standing as an employee in [MU academic unit] and will continue in their H-1 position after being granted re-entry into the United States.


Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely,
